
Notice 

Postponement of walk in interview from 11-12-2023 to 12-12-2023 in the 

discipline of Botany. 

With reference to the advertisement No. GU/Admn(T) /DHE/2023/788 dated 23-

11-2023 regarding the walk in interview  for the post of Assistant Professor 

(Contract) in the discipline of Botany, the said interview has been postponed and 

rescheduled next day on 12-12-2023 at 10.30 a.m. in Council Hall 

The Candidates may please take note of the same. 

 

                                                                                                            Sd/- 

(Prof. V. S. Nadkarni) 

                                                                                              REGISTRAR 


